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This award is being presented to the directors and producers of the feature film, Medicating Normal, who toiled for 
years pulling together information about the harmful effects of traditional psychiatric treatment and the shocking 
stories of five psychiatric patients who were led down a path of destruction by that treatment. Because of their deep 
devotion to this project, the film received international acclaim as its message, and the serious questions it raises 
about the current mental health system, spread across the globe and touched the hearts and minds of a multitude 
of people who would have otherwise suffered the same fate as those portrayed in the film. This project has been a 
huge boost to our efforts at increasing public awareness of the dangers of the orthodox system. Their keen interest 
in alleviating the suffering of others makes the directors and producers of Medicating Normal more than worthy of 
receiving this year’s Mary Karon Memorial Award for Humanitarian Concerns. 
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